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Parental Notice of Right to Know Teacher Qualifications 

As required by the federal Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), parents of 
students in Title I schools have the right to request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of their child's classroom teachers and paraprofessionals. This includes, but is not 
limited to, details about the teacher’s certification, degrees, and any additional qualifications. 

Additionally, parents may request information about their child's achievement and academic 
growth on state assessments, where applicable and available. 

If you wish to request this information, please send your inquiry to the building principal. The 
principal will ensure a prompt response. For further assistance, you may also contact the 
Superintendent's office. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 


